
 

 

April 2, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this letter finds you well.  As you may be aware the US Government has imposed 
tariffs that may affect the costs of the material we supply to you.  We want to take this 
opportunity to inform you of the potential impact this may have. 

Currently, it is too early to effectively quantify the impacts as the exact scope of the tariffs 
are changing from day to day.   We do however expect impacts that will affect various 
industries and will result in costs for imported and domestically produced materials. 

Due to these tariffs, we anticipate that the cost of certain supplies and components for our 
products will increase.   This increase in costs may affect the final price of our products.  
We are committed to ensuring the highest quality and value of our offerings and are 
exploring various strategies to mitigate these impacts. 

These strategies include: 

• Negotiating with suppliers to secure the best possible pricing. 
• Exploring alternative sources for materials to avoid substantial increases. 
• Enhancing operational efficiencies to absorb some of the increased costs. 

We value your loyalty and support and want to assure you that we are doing everything in 
our power to manage these changes effectively.  Should there be any adjustments to our 
pricing or availability of products, we will communicate these changes promptly. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this unprecedented time.  Please 
do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team if you have any questions or 
concerns. 

Again, thank you for your continued trust and support. 

Regards 

 
Evan Stieglitz 
Co-President 
Century Fasteners Corp. 


